
BDR 40-32
SB 336

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: March 25, 2015
Agency Submitting: State Board of Pharmacy

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2014-15

Fiscal Year
2015-16

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Draft additional regulations for tracking and 
reporting. (Expense) $10,000 $10,000 $20,000

Total $10,000 $10,000 0 $20,000

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

Staff for the Nevada State Board of Pharmacy anticipates that the proposed BDR 40-32 would have a negative fiscal 
impact, in that it would require the Board to create a number of new regulations regarding record keeping and reporting 
of pharmacists who dispense end-of-life medications, as well as proper methods for destruction of the end-of-life drugs 
if they go unused. 

S. Paul EdwardsName

Title General Counsel

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION'S COMMENTS Date Wednesday, March 25, 2015

The agency’s response appears reasonable.   

James R. Wells, CPA  Name

Interim DirectorTitle
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